
 

   

   
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Read With Me 
This month we’ve started to 
hold weekly reading sessions in 
EYFS and KS1. Read With Me is 
an opportunity for parents to 
come into school and enjoy 
hearing their children read. 
 
Nursery – Tuesday at 8:45 and 
12:30 
Reception – Wednesday at 3pm 
Y1 – Tuesday at 3pm 
Y2 – Wednesday at 3pm 
 
These sessions will work 
towards developing our 
children’s reading speed and also 
their love of reading.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cost of Living 
We understand that times are 
challenging at the moment and we 
know that many of you are 
working hard to cut costs and 
save money. 
 
The link below is for the 
Wakefield District’s Cost of Living 
Support Guide. This document 
outlines a selection of partner 
organisations that are working 
with Wakefield council to support 
its residents. The support ranges 
from foodbanks to money and 
debt advice. 
 
More information can be found 
here. 
 
 
 
 

November 21st – 30th t: Bike-
ability 
November 22nd: Phonics 
Information Evening 
 
December 5th: School Book Fair 
December 7th & 8th: Year 1 
Nativity 
December 9th: Nursery Concert 
December 12th & 13th: Year 2 
Concert 
December 14th: Christmas 
Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 
 
December 14th: Reception Sing-
a-long 
December 15th: Curriculum 
Talent Awards 
 
December 16th: End of term 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 

Halloween Disco 
 
This year’s Halloween Disco was 
such an amazing event. A massive 
thank you to all the governors and 
parents that helped organise it. We 
managed to raise over £800, which 
will be used to pay for visitors and 
in-school experiences. 
We are always looking for ways to 
work together with our 
community. So if you have any 
ideas about any events you think 
school could do, please don’t 
hesitate to speak to us. 
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Parent Parking 
In effort to maintain a positive 
relationship within our community, 
we ask that parents and carers are 
being considerate when parking their 
cars in nearby residential areas. We 
have had a number of local residents 
whose driveways have been 
temporarily blocked. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 
Reindeer Run 
School Parliament have selected 
their first fundraiser for the year. 
We’re going to be working in 
partnership with Wakefield Hospice 
to host a Reindeer Run. You’ll be 
able to sponsor your children for a 
Christmas inspired fun run. More 
details to follow soon. 
 
 
 

Curriculum Talent Awards 
As the end of term approaches, we 
will be preparing to celebrate the 
talent across all our subjects. The 
Curriculum Talent Awards (CTAs) 
is a huge event at the end of every 
term that showcases the outstanding 
work of our pupils. Class teachers 
from Y1-Y6 will nominate pupils for 
each subject and then our subject 
leaders will interview all the 
nominees.  
 
Finally, they will select a winner and 
they will be announced in a special 
assembly. 
 

https://www.ledgerlane.outwood.com/posts/4790

